
ELKHART LAKE-GLENBEULAH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING AND BUDGET HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given to the qualified electors of the Elkhart Lake-Glenbeulah School 
District that the Annual Meeting of said district will be held in the library of the Elkhart 
Lake-Glenbeulah High School on Monday, September 10, 2018, at 7:00 p.m.  The Board 
of Education will be in attendance at the meeting. 
 
The Budget Hearing will be incorporated within the Annual Meeting.  Copies of the 
detailed budget may be obtained at the district office during normal business hours.  
 
 
Kim Viglietti, Clerk 
Elkhart Lake-Glenbeulah School District 
September 3, 2018 
 


